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09 July 2009 D0140-01 

Re: Acknowledgement in accordance with Realation 18(2) of the Waste Water Dischawe 
[Licensing Regulations) 2007. in respect of a waste water discharge Licence Auolication in 
resuect of Agglomeration Named North Cobh 

Dear Ms. Power 

I refer to the above referenced application for a waste water discharge licence which was 
received by the Agency on 22 September 2008 (and to other information in respect of the 
application received by the Agency on 23 Aprii 2009). As the application documentation now 
complies with the requirements of Regulation 15 and 16 of the Waste Water Discharge 
(Authorisation) Regulations 2007, I am directed to acknowledge the application in accordance 
with Regulation 18(2) ofthe Regulations. 

All the application documentation is made available for public inspection on our Website 
www.eua.ie. 

I am to advise you that any person may make a submission to the Agency, in writing, in respect 
of the application, pursuant to Regulation 19 of the Regulations. 

The Agency will have regard to any submission made in accordance with the Regulations and 
will write, in due course, to each person who makes such a submission, to advise them of the 
Agency's decision on the application. 

Yours sincerely, 

Programme Officer 
O f f c e  of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


